
LL

We can’t believe that it is term 4
already and that Primary 7 will
be moving to secondary school

soon! Primary 7 are very excited
for all of the learning

opportunities this term including
induction days, our trip to

Ardmay, prom and prizegiving! 

This term we are going to be
learning about data handling,
patterns and sequences and

measure. We will also be revising
the concepts taught in P7 in
preparation for high school. 

We will continue with our mental
maths challenge - big maths beat

that.

PRIMARY 7

Our writing focus for this term
is report writing. We will be
learning how to take notes

from a text that we have read,
which will allow us to gather
information for our writing

lessons. We will also be taking
our reading groups

independently using our
dialogic skills.

Literacy

During this term we will be
learning about the body,
relationships and sexual

health. The wellbeing
indicator that we will be
focusing on is included.

HWB

French- Food/Drinks
Science- Chemical

changes/Planet Earth
Social Studies- Japan

RME- Weddings
Expressive Arts- Music focus

Technologies- Food and textiles
PE- Ball games and personal

fitness

Other Curricular Areas
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Our PE days are Wednesday and Friday each
week. Please remember to send your child to

school on these days with their PE kit. They will
be required to remove jewellery. Fake nails are

not permitted. Our pitch day for term 4 is Friday.

Monday- Spelling homework (due on Tuesday)
Tuesday- Numeracy homework (due on Wednesday)

Thursday- Reading homework (due the following Thursday)
Please complete reading homework on a weekly basis as this allows

the children to contribute to our discussions. 
Please remember to replace sandshoes if necessary. 

Digital Learning Week 11th-17th May 
Refugee Week- 19th May

May Holiday Weekend - 24th-27th May
Ardmay- 28th-31st May

June- Pride Month
Prizegiving- 21st June 

Coming Up...

PE

Homework

Thank you for reading our class newsletter and for all of your support this
year. Get the tissues ready for our last term at Whinhill!

Primary 7, Mrs Docherty and Mrs McArthur 


